
From: Gormas, Michael (OST)  
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 8:39 AM 
To: kbraun@dickinsonairport.com; Scott.Decker@dickinsongov.com 
Cc: Malinowski, Daniel <daniel.malinowski1@united.com>; Kloosterman, John 
<john.kloosterman@united.com>; Schlemmer, Kevin (OST) <Kevin.Schlemmer@dot.gov> 
Subject: Request for community comments and EAS proposals Dickinson, ND 
 
Greetings, 
 
I would like to update you on Essential Air Service (EAS) at Dickinson, North Dakota, as well as give you 
an opportunity to offer any comments on the record before we submit a recommendation to the 
Deputy Assistant Secretary for Aviation and International Affairs.    
 
We issued Order 2020-1-5 (January 14, 2020), requesting proposals from airlines interested in providing 
EAS, with a due date of February 18, 2020.  In response to our request, we received a proposal from 
United Airlines. 
 
I have attached the proposal for your review, which can be found soon on www.regulations.gov.  I 
request that you review it and submit any comments you may have as soon as possible, but no later 
than March 19, 2020.  Please send your comments directly via e-mail to michael.gormas@dot.gov.  I 
highly encourage you to monitor regulations.gov for all pertinent information.  Also, forward this to all 
relevant parties. 
 
Please direct all questions regarding this proposal to Michael Gormas at michael.gormas@dot.gov.   
 
Best Regards, 
 
Michael D. Gormas 
United States Department of Transportation  
Office of Aviation Analysis 
1200 New Jersey Ave SE 
Washington, DC 20590 
202.366.1853 
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